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Torrential Rains on 13 July 2011 
 
 

 

In connection with torrential rains on 13th July 2011 (yesterday), 

I charge 

all employees with checking the areas used in the second floor of the basement, 

mainly with testing the serviceability and functionality of the refrigerators in the room 

assigned for them. 

 

Prague, 14th July 2011 

 

 

      RNDr. Zdeněk Havlas, DrSc. 
        Director 


